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Town of Newport, NH 
Board of Selectmen 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Community Development Block Grant 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Selectmen of the Town of Newport, New Hampshire 
will hold two consecutive public hearings on Monday, July 19, 2021 at 6:30 pm at the Newport 
Town Offices at 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, New Hampshire to hear public comment on a 
proposed Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) application to the NH Community Finance 
Authority (CDFA). Up to $500,000 annually is available to municipalities or counties on a 
competitive basis for economic development projects, housing and public facility projects, and 
emergency activities. Up to $25,000 is available for feasibility study grants. All projects must 
directly benefit a majority of low and moderate income persons. The proposal to be heard includes: 
 
• A proposed CDBG application for up to $500,000 to fund the replacement of the Riverbend 
 Waste Water Pump Station. 
• Review and Adoption of Newport’s Residential Anti-Displacement and Relocation Plan for 
 the proposed project. 
 
Interested persons are invited to attend and comment on the proposed application and 
planning documents. 
 
Please contact the Town of Newport, 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH 03773 at (603) 863-
1877 five (5) days in advance if you need assistance to attend or participate in the hearing. 
Anyone wishing to submit written comments should address them to the Town Manager, 
Town of Newport, 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH 03773. 
 
Posted: Town Office Building 
  Richards Free Library 
  Sullivan County Commissioners Office 
  www.newportnh.gov 
 

http://www.newportnh.gov/

